

Headteacher: Mrs Aimee Stamp

Armathwaite School ARMATHWAITE Cumbria CA4 9PW

01697 472296 admin@armathwaite.cumbria.sch.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope that you and your family had a lovely summer. I am writing to introduce myself as the new Headteacher of Armathwaite Primary School. It is an absolute privilege to join the Armathwaite School family and I am eager to get to know you, your children, and the wider school community as we embark on this exciting journey together.

First, I want to express my gratitude for the warm welcome I have already received from the staff, students, and the parents I have had the pleasure of meeting. Armathwaite Primary School has a strong reputation for fostering a supportive and nurturing environment where each child can flourish academically, socially, and emotionally. I am committed to building on this foundation and working collaboratively with all of you to ensure that every child at our school is given the best possible start in life.

Having worked in various teaching and leadership roles across different schools, I have been lucky enough to gain a wide range of experience. My passion lies in creating an inclusive environment where every child is encouraged to explore their unique talents and abilities, and where a love for learning is cultivated. I am committed to continuing to help our children become independent learners equipped with the skills they need for lifelong learning. I believe that instilling these qualities from an early age will not only support their academic growth but also prepare them to navigate the challenges and opportunities they will encounter in the future.

To help us start building this partnership, I would like to invite you to an informal "Meet and Greet" session next week. This will be an opportunity for us to get to know each other and discuss any questions or ideas you may have. I am very much looking forward to hearing your perspectives and working together to continue making Armathwaite Primary School a wonderful place for our children to learn and grow.

Date: Tuesday 10th September

Time: 3:30pm

Location: Please come in through the main office to meet in the top room. Teachers will be around on the field to supervise the children if needed.

Additionally, I will be sending out a parent's questionnaire over the coming weeks. Your honest feedback will be invaluable as we work together to build our vision for the future of Armathwaite Primary School. Your insights and suggestions will help us identify what we are doing well and some of our next steps for the future.

Thank you for your continued support. I look forward to a wonderful year ahead, to seeing you at the Meet and Greet, and to receiving your feedback through the questionnaire.

Kind regards, Aimee Stamp

Headteacher











